
FLAeSTAFF HOUSE,
Ac crA,

31st January, 1964.

My dear Kamuzu,

The prospect of your country's
independence in July fills me with great
pleasure, and I am anxious that Ghana's
participation in your celebrations is
commensurate with the bonds which unite
our two countries. I am therefore
thinking of sending a delegation of
twelve headed by Mr. Kojo Botsio, as a
significant manifestation of Ghana's
support for your independence.

If you so desire, I am also
prepared to make available to you the
Ghana Police Band to assist in the
celebrations as part of Ghana's con-
tribution to your great day.

I should be most grateful for
your reaction to these suggestions so
that arrangements can be made to despatch
the delegation and the Police Band in
proper time. A list of the delegation
will be submitted to you when I hear
from you.

With my best regards.

Yours sincerely,

KWA1E NKRTJMAH

Dr. Kamuzu Banda,
Prime Minister of Nyasaland,

Zomba.
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